Townshend Planning CommissionMinutes

Pre-Town Meeting February 26, 2018 @ 6:00 p.m. Townshend Town Hall

Present: John Evans; Andrew Snelling; Robert DeSiervo, and Dale West

In Attendance: The Townshend Select Board; Townshend School District Board; David Liebow, Town Meeting Moderator; Anita Bean, Town Clerk; Mike Bills, Town Lister; Craig Hunt, Assistant to the Select Board and many members of the public

Pre-Town Meeting is an annual event held the week prior to town meeting to provide members of the public an opportunity to ask questions of the Select Board and School Board about the articles in the Town and School warnings for town meeting day. Town Meeting Moderator, David Liebow, led the public in a discussion of each of the Articles in the 2018 Town Meeting and Townshend School District Annual Meeting Warnings.

All of the members of the Planning Commission were in attendance at the event, but a meeting of the Planning Commission was not convened. Several of the Commissioners asked questions during the meeting, but there was no discussion of Planning Commission business between the Commissioners and no actions were taken by the Planning Commission.

The event concluded at 7:15 p.m..

In an attempt to comply with the spirit of the Vermont Open Meeting laws, as well as the letter of the law, the above description of activities of the Planning Commission members has been recorded.

Respectfully submitted,

Andrew Snelling